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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 105 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

LIVERPOOL LANDING STAGE AND 
THE DEPARTURE OF THE QUEEN MARY 2 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that berthing at the south section of the Liverpool 

Landing Stage (i.e. the former Isle of Man Terminal) will be prohibited from 09.30 on 

19 September 2025. 

At 20.30 on 19 September 2025, the Queen Mary 2 is scheduled to break away from 

the City of Liverpool Cruise Terminal, move astern, and take up a position off the 

south section of the Liverpool Landing Stage (“the Landing Stage”). When the vessel 

is in position, a fireworks display will be launched from the Landing Stage. 

While the Queen Mary 2 is holding position off the Landing Stage, other vessels 

(except for tugs assisting the Queen Mary 2) must not pass nor attempt to pass 

between the Queen Mary 2 and the Landing Stage. 

The fireworks display is expected to last for five minutes. Upon completion of the 

display, the Queen Mary 2 will commence its outward transit. 

Unless Notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn when the Queen 

Mary 2 confirms to Mersey VTS that the fireworks display has ended and the vessel 

is commencing its outward transit from the holding position off the Landing Stage. 
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